## Minutes of PSA Fundraising Committee March 6th 2015

## PRESENT:

MRS MCKAY, MS BRADLEY, BESSIE MCQUAKER, KATE SANDERS, DIANE BLACK, EMMA GREEN (+LILY ), ALISON RODGERS

- 1 Apologies from Caroline Long, Sandra Grierson and Poppy the dog.
- 2 Clarification of previous minutes that Emma to join Kate as PSA representative on Parent Council.

## MINUTES APPROVED.

Change of name from PSA to Uplawmoor Primary Fundraising Committee to be changed on constitution and emailed to SPTC.

P3/4 writing thank you letter to businesses who supported the Christmas Fayre.

3. Fundraising ideas brought forward from meeting or 13th Feb.

Soup lunches. These have been chosen as 24th March and 2nd October. To be run by Fundraising Group/Parent volunteers.

Pamper night. Initially suggested in June but it was felt that we needed Mrs Crawford to advise and guide organisation, so put this on hold until her return with possibly a Sept or January date?

## Family Disco

Second Hand uniforms: Caroline Long keen to progress this with a list on website of availability.

Easy Fundraising/Webpage on school website: Easy Fundraising Banner has been added. Mrs Watson has kindly emailed all parents a flyer produced by Kate, encouraging them to join up. A newsletter has been drafted and needs amounts raised added and more encouragement to join fund-raising group/

Gardening date possibly around 25th april to tie in with village clean up.

- 4 PVG checks: Mrs Mckay reported back that these would possibly now be provided by the LEA, so possible amalgamation of Parent Council and PSA on hold until this can be sorted. Mrs McKay to report back from Headteachers meeting on 19th/20th March.
- 5 First aid training. Sandra organising a group training course if enough members of the village come forward to be involved. Meanwhile Sandra attending training through Girl Guiding Uk.
- 6 Mrs McKay confirmed that the P7 residential trip would be funded entirely by the parents this year.

7 AOB: Ms Bradley is proposing at Spring Tea and Bake Off competition on Wednesday 1st April as part of the Rights Respecting Schools initiative, raising money for Save the Children. This would involve inviting members of the community as well as parents. Fundraising Group involvement would be to provide tea/coffee and a treasure hunt and eggs for the pupils.

Next meeting: Friday 27th March 2015 at 9.15am